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Date Upcoming Events 

April 6 PAC meeting @ 6:30  library    

April 15 Good Friday – School Closed 

April 18 Easter Monday – School Closed 

May 20 Pro-D Day – Student not in Attendance 

May 19 Welcome to Kindergarten – for 2022 – 2023 Kindergarten Students 

 
Dear Families:   It’s hard to believe the calendar has changed again and we are 

already in the month of April.  As a school we have started to see COVID protocols 
restrictions loosen in areas such as mask wearing and gathering limitations.  Hand 
washing and the daily health check will remain a priority as per Health and Safety 
Guidelines.  As a school we have many things underway or in the planning stages.  
The final three months will be very busy with many activities taking place such intramural hockey, track 
and field, sports day, and the young entrepreneur show.  With regards to the entrepreneur show, The 
Grade 7 Young Entrepreneur sale will take place on Thursday, April 7! This year, each division will have 
the opportunity to purchase the hand made products from the grade 7's. We will rotate classes 
through the gym so all classes can experience the event and if your child would like to purchase an 
item/items, they are welcome to do so.   The items are priced between $1.00 to $12 each and 10% of 
the grade 7 profits will be donated to a grade 7 charity of choice. Thank you for your support and have 
a great weekend.  Young Entrepreneur Catalogue: https://langleyschoolsca-
my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/psimmie_sd35_bc_ca/ETjJ023olTxHkdHgTgsJlkIBMyMFlcSMJOXkbA
M4APYF8A?e=JXZ0qh 
 

Daily Health Check and What to Do When Sick 
A friendly reminder to our students and visitors to complete a daily health check prior to boarding a bus 
or entering a school or District site such as the School Board Office. To help support families in doing 
their part to keep everyone safe, please review the Daily Health Check and What to Do When 
Sick guide here. This contains a list of COVID-19 symptoms and guidance on what to do if you become 

https://langleyschoolsca-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/psimmie_sd35_bc_ca/ETjJ023olTxHkdHgTgsJlkIBMyMFlcSMJOXkbAM4APYF8A?e=JXZ0qh
https://langleyschoolsca-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/psimmie_sd35_bc_ca/ETjJ023olTxHkdHgTgsJlkIBMyMFlcSMJOXkbAM4APYF8A?e=JXZ0qh
https://langleyschoolsca-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/psimmie_sd35_bc_ca/ETjJ023olTxHkdHgTgsJlkIBMyMFlcSMJOXkbAM4APYF8A?e=JXZ0qh
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2022/01/DailyHealthCheckJanuary2022.pdf


ill. As always, the District is encouraging everyone to continue practice proper handwashing and staying 
home when sick. 
 

Province Seeks Public Input on Pandemic Response 
The province has launched an independent review and public consultation on the government’s 
operational response to the COVID-19 pandemic to improve future preparations and responses to 
emergencies. Please see below for feedback opportunity. 
  

Lessons Learned from COVID-19: Survey 
The province has launched an independent review and public consultation on the government’s 
operational response to the COVID-19 pandemic to improve future preparations and responses to 
emergencies. The goal is to learn about how government agencies worked together to address the 
effects of COVID-19 that affected everyone and changed rapidly. To provide feedback, you are 
encouraged to complete an online survey here which is available in multiple languages versions. This 
survey will remain open until April 20, 2022, at 4:00pm. You can find more information here. 

 
 

PAC NEWS 
      PAC EXECUTIVE       IMPORTANT LINKS 
President             - Chelsea Minhas                           ggepac@hotmail.com 
Vice President     - Alana McGillivray                ggepac.wordpress.com     
Treasurer             - Danielle Chretien                                                                  ggepachotlunch@hotmail.com                                                                                 
Secretary             - Lynette Patton 
Hot Lunch            - Julia Sage  
DPAC                     - Brian Martens 
Fundraising          - Shared 

 

Next PAC Meeting – April 6 in the Gordon Greenwood Library  

To participate via zoom, go to this link: https://sfu.zoom.us/j/9633584935 
 

Hot Lunch:  Friday April 8th - Ming & Sing & Cobs 

             Monday April 25t - Freshii’s & Cobs 
             Friday May 6th - McDonald’s & Cobs 
             Monday May 25th - Boston Pizza & Cobs 
             Friday May 27th - Subway & Cobs 
 
New Parents - https://munchalunch.com/schools/GordonGreenwood  
Returning Parents - https://munchalunch.com/login  
 

PAC Facebook Link:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/252372494939238 

 

 

https://engage.gov.bc.ca/govtogetherbc/consultation/covid-19-lessons-learned-review/
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022PSSG0012-000365
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsfu.zoom.us%2Fj%2F9633584935&data=04%7C01%7CAMacleod%40sd35.bc.ca%7Ce9a6aacf649f4c3bd79008d98758f186%7Cfcabfaaef80a4f74b6a7ba15c2a4bb24%7C0%7C0%7C637689638346387128%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=x4f08I%2FyvlD1vFTv38o6384RoqS6EJVByR2%2FGrMyA9Q%3D&reserved=0
https://munchalunch.com/schools/GordonGreenwood
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://www.facebook.com/groups/252372494939238

